
 

 
 

Monthly Business Meeting - Summary of Minutes 
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office) 

 
The Monthly Business Meeting was held on July 8, 2015. (1) Trent Pyles, representing the 
Parsonage Committee, reports that everything on track with the remodeling. (2) Ernest Carol 
Taylor, representing the Constitution and By-Laws Committee, reports they will be meeting 
on August 6th. (3) The Parking Lot Committee is waiting the results of the church vote to 
take place on July 12th. (4) In New Business, Josh Veatch, representing the Deacons, made a 
motion, it was voted on and approved, to change the Sunday Evening Worship time to 6:00 
p.m. starting the first Sunday in August and continue until the last Sunday in May which will 
align with the school season and AWANA. He noted AWANA starts back August 16, 2015. 
 

Documented by: Kaylene Poff 
 
 


